
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

VOLUME 56 No. 5                                    “An Employee Owned Company”                                 ISO-9001:2015 REGISTERED 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 

 

 

 
1215 South Lafayette Street, P.O. Box 310, Greenville, Michigan 48838 

Phone: (616) 754-5693      Fax: (616) 754-5500        Website: www.gtd.com 
 

 

 

MAY 2022 

Greenville Tool & Die 
will be closed on 
Monday, May 30, 2022 
in observance of 
Memorial Day.  

Greenville Tool & Die hosted the Montcalm Area Career Center Welding 
Class (above right) and the Belding Robotics Class (above left) to a tour 
of our facilities last month. Pewamo-Westphalia high school student 
Caleb Smith (bottom left) participated in a  job shadowing experience 
with GTD. All of these students received a demonstration of the 
complete die making process including simulation, surfacing, design, 
toolpathing, CNC 5 axis milling, die tryout and assembly. Find more 
photos from the tours on our Facebook page. Thank you all for your 
interest. Die making is a skilled trade and our employees are professional 
craftsmen. Individuals who choose this occupation open up incredible 
opportunities for high-paying positions with lasting job security. Contact 
Greenville Tool & Die today to learn more or schedule a tour/job shadow. 
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May 
1……Don Orr        
1……Nate Akin            
6……Trenton Heintzelman  
9……Bill Patterson   
10….Kevin Coon  
10….Noah Swan 
10….Matt Diehl       
18….Brian Lake  
18….Mark Heintzelman  
23….Roberto Cana  
30….Brett Tomkinson 
30….Branden Luscher    
           
           
           
 

We would like to take the 
opportunity to wish the 
following GTD employees 
a Happy Birthday: 
 

        
           
           
           
 

Congratulations to Tim Parker who will 
reach five years of service on May 7th. 
Thank you for your service Tim, and 
best wishes for continued success.   
 

 

Congratulations to 
Tool & Die Designer 
Tony Bannen and his 
wife Heidi on the 
birth of their first 
child. Their son Eldon 
Allen was born at 
9:30am on April 5th, 
weighing in at 7lbs 5 
oz and 20 inches long.  

 

Roberto Cana 
Tool & Die Maker Apprentice 

 

Greenville Tool & Die Retirees 
meet the 1st Wednesday of 

Every Month for breakfast at 9am 
HALFWAY DINER 

10792 14 Mile Rd (M-57) 
Rockford, MI 49341 

 

Congratulations to the 
Central Michigan Gold 
Stars Eagle Division who 
were the 1st place team 
champions at the 2022 
S3DA Archery Indoor 
National Championship in 
Owensboro, Kentucky.  
Pictured top row second 
from the left is Tool & Die 
Maker Jeff Waite’s son, 
Graycin. Pictured bottom 
row in the middle is 
Tryout Leader Dan Pitch’s 
daughter, Avery.  

May 3rd  
12-6 pm 


